PTO Meeting Minutes
November 15, 2023 9:00am

Opening: Nikki Forman
e \Welcomed everyone to the meeting.
e The Holiday gift shop will be relocating to a new location.
e Carnival was a success. The numbers are still being processed. The photo
booth was popular. The raffle baskets were amazing. A big thank you to
everyone who volunteered.

Events:

Turkey Trot
Sandy Falkenborg
e Tuesday, November 21st.
Parents are welcome to come cheer on their kids.
THE RACE IS FOR Pre K, Panda, and K-5 (during specials.)
This fun race is based on age.
There will be a boys race and a girls race.
Kids will be making turkey headbands to wear in the race.
1st, 2nd, and 3rd place will get ribbons.
Juice and Cookies will be served.
This will be a fun event to kick off the Holidays.

Vita Sana Fundraiser
Matt Goldberg
e Vita Sana Fitwear 8700 E Pinnacle Peak Rd. Ste 108A
NW Corner of Pinnacle Peak and Pima.
Thursday, November 16th.
15% of the proceeds will go to CRS.
You can shop online and in store. Be sure to mention Copper Ridge.
Online Code: Copper Ridge.
Courtney and Kari are the owners.



Jingle Bell Run
Mrs. Defyter
e \Wednesday, December 20th.

Holiday Shop

Lindsey Harrington and Alissa Dunn

December 6th-8th (Wednesday through Friday.)

We are using the same vendor as last year.

A Flyer with an envelope will be going home.

Can find more info on Crpto.com to view flyer.

A Sign Up Genius will go out soon.

Sign up to volunteer (when it is not your child's time.)

Hot Cocoa Cart

Monday, December 18th.

Middle school teacher and staff event.

A sign up genius will go out to make cookies, candies and other items.
We will arrange them in gift boxes for the teachers.

Staff Holiday Luncheon

Stacy Enders
e \Wednesday, December 20th
e Thisis a PTO run event.

Questions:

1.Student badges; Once a badge is replaced, the old badge is no longer
valid and needs to be thrown away as it is no longer active. To be on
campus each student must have their badge on. This includes getting onto
the bus.

2.The bus app has been fixed, so you can go online and find out how to
track the school bus.



VP Communications:

Christine Deaton
Thank you for voting on the Override, it passed in Scottsdale. Override is
so helpful for the students and it supports and empowers our teachers.

Some funds that were put in place over Covid are about to go away and
the Overridge will help offset that.



